
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent,         26th	May	2016	
	
Your	child	……………………………………………………………….	has	been	selected	for	the	St.	Mary’s	Basketball	Team	
which	will	be	participating	in	a	tournament	at	Lampton	School	on	Wednesday	8th	June	2016.	The	
tournament	will	take	place	from	1:00pm-3:45pm	approx.		The	children	should	come	to	school	at	the	
normal	time	–	8.55am	and	will	be	taken	to	the	tournament	in	the	afternoon.		However,	they	will	need	to	
be	collected	by	parents	at	3.45pm	from	Lampton	School,	Lampton	Avenue,	TW3	4EP.	
	
On	the	day,	your	child	should	come	to	school	wearing	normal	uniform	and	bring	with	them:-		
	
Black	shorts	
Trainers		
A	Waterproof	Jacket	
White	PE	Tshirt	
Plenty	of	water	to	drink	
	
Please	fill	in	the	form	below	and	return	by	MONDAY	6TH	JUNE	2016.	
	
If	there	are	any	queries,	please	feel	free	to	contact	me.	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
	
A.Donnelly		
P.E.	Co-ordinator	
	

q I	give	my	child	…………………………………………………………………………..	permission	to	participate	in	the	
Basketball	Tournament	on	Wednesday	8th	June	2016.	

	
q I	will	collect	my	child	from	Lampton	School	at	3:45pm.	

	
q I	give	permission	for	my	child	to	walk	home	alone	from	Lampton	School.	

	
q ………………………………………………………	will	collect	my	child	Lampton	School	at	3:45pm.	

	
q Please	give	details	of	any	medical	condition	requiring	treatment:	…………………………………………	

	
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………	
	
q Emergency	Telephone	No.	….………………………………………………………………………………………………….	

	
Signature	of	
Parent/Guardian………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….	
	

TO	BE	RETURNED	BY	MONDAY	6TH	JUNE	2016	
 


